
 

 

 

 

Dear Janice 

I am writing to you on behalf of the ladies of the IWC of Boonah, Queensland, 
Australia. Our ladies were devastated to hear of the recent shootings in Orbero. We 
wish to offer to you, your IWC members and the citizens of Orbero our deepest 
sympathy and condolences. 

We hope to renew our friendship through IWC in 2025 and I will contact you again re 
our comings and goings at a more appropriate time in the near future 

Yours in IW 

  

Beve Ward 

International Service Officer 

 


